Calvary Church Update
Responding to the COVID-19 virus (March 18)

Here is the latest update from Calvary Church
regarding our response to the COVID-19 virus.

. We will not be holding Sunday services starting this coming Sunday March 22.

. We will be broadcasting an online service at 10am on Sunday including worship and
a message. To view, go to and click on Live Stream.

. We encourage you to continue to support the church financially through e-transfer
or coming in to the office. There are still bills to pay! The church office is still open
Monday to Thursday 9am-12pm & 1-3pm. E-transfer instructions are posted on our
website under DONATE.

. We encourage you to Be the Church during this time. If you are able to help
someone in need, or share the peace of Christ for those living with fear and
uncertainty, know that this is your moment!

Thank you for your understanding.
Further updates will be made via our website, email, Facebook or Instagram.
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